
🎬  AN IMATED SHORT F ILMS –  COMING
SOON

A R T E M I S :  P R E V E N T I N G  S E X U A L
H A R A S S M E N T  &  A B U S E  A M O N G

P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  S T U D E N T S

The ARTEMIS project continues to grow and evolve in
its mission to prevent sexual harassment and abuse
among primary school students. Since our last
newsletter, partners have been working hard on one of
the most exciting outcomes of the project.

🔍  PROJECT PROGRESS :  BREAK ING
THE S ILENCE ,  BU ILD ING RESPECT

We’re proud to announce
that a series of animated
short films is almost ready
for release! These videos
are designed to raise
awareness and promote
healthy, respectful
behavior in a child-friendly
and accessible way.
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Our mission remains clear: to
foster safe and respectful
learning environments in
primary schools by tackling
sexual bullying and harassment
through education and
awareness.
Here’s what we’ve been
working on:

📘 The No Harassment Guide
is now fully translated into
all partner languages and
being integrated into school
activities.
🎓  Several workshops and
awareness sessions were
held across partner schools
to empower teachers and
students.
🎬 Animated short films are
being finalized and will be
released very soon — with
an inclusive touch.
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🛠  WHAT’S  NEXT?
In the coming months, we will:

Finalize and launch the animated
videos across partner countries.
Promote their use in classrooms
as part of the broader ARTEMIS
prevention strategy.
Continue collecting feedback
from teachers and students.
These resources aim to open up
meaningful conversations about
boundaries, respect, and safety
in school environments.

🔍  PROJECT
PROGRESS :

EXPANDING OUR
IMPACT

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF0s0R_crQ/2sylVPNhIHVK2aZlRiMZbQ/edit

